
QUEEN OF PEACE 

THIS WEEK AT QUEEN OF PEACE 
First Sunday of Lent 
 
Sunday, March 5 
First Sunday of Lent 
Gn 2:7-9, 3:1-7; Rom 5:12-19; Mt 4:1-11 
8:00am Mass QP       + Mike Staarmann 
8:00am Mass  St. Aloysius 
9:30am Mass  St. Aloysius 
11:00am Mass QP Parishioners of Queen of Peace 

 
 

Monday, March 6 
Lv 19:1-2, 11:18; Mt 25:31-46 
8:00am Mass QP + John Sack 
7:00pm Rosary QP 
 

Tuesday, March 7 
Is 55:10-11; Mt 6:7-15 
No Mass or Communion Service at QP 
7:00pm    St. Aloysius 
 

Wednesday, March 8 
Jon 3:1-10; Lk 11:29-32 
9:30am Mass  St. Aloysius 
7:00pm ï 8:30pm QP Confessions QP 
7:00pm ï 9:00pm QP Eucharistic Exposition 
9:00pm   QP Benediction 

 

Thursday, March 9 
Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25; Mt 7:7-12 
8:00am Mass QP + Charles & Kathleen  
       Hoffman  
 

Friday, March 10 
Ez 18:21-28; Mt 5:20-26 
8:00am Mass QP  + Angelica  
      de Vazquez-Salazar 
9:30am Mass  St. Aloysius 
7:00pm Stations of the Cross QP 
                    

Saturday, March 11 
Dt 26:16-19; Mt 5:43-48 
3:30pm Mass QP + Bob Ernst 
5:00pm Mass  St. Aloysius 
 

Sunday, March 12 
Second Sunday of Lent 
Gn 12:1-4a;  2 Tm 1:8b-10; Mt 17:1-9 
8:00am Mass QP       + Don & Carol Lodder 
8:00am Mass  St. Aloysius 
9:30am Mass  St. Aloysius 
11:00am Mass QP Parishioners of Queen of Peace 

Weekly Budget Requirement    $ 12,600.00 * 
 

Weekly Collection 25/26 Marr  $    9,761.75 
 

Deficit for the week              ( $   2,838.25) 
 

Deficit for the year              ( $   5,739.25)   
*Established by Parish Council  

Other Contributions for the Month of February 
Tuition Aid $ 149.52 
Capital Improvement Fund $ 505.53 
St. Vincent De Paul $ 100.00 

Queen of Peace Young at 
Heart Group 

The Queen of Peace Young 
at Heart Group will meet for 
lunch at 1:00pm on Monday, 
March 13th at Lake Nina, 
7200 Pippin Road.   

            All Seniors are welcome! 

Lenten Opportunities at Queen of Peace 
Church: 

Consider attending one of the following Lent 
Programs: 1) Stations of the Cross 
every Friday at 7:00pm.  2) Donôt Give up 

Chocolate for Lent (Best Lent Ever)  to sign up, visit 
bestlentever.com. 3) FORMED Consider attending 
the Lenten Daily Program see schedule for dates and 
times. Call the parish office 863-4344 with 
questions.  (All FORMED material is available to all 
parishioners FREE!  Go to formed.org and register 
with parish code V3JWJ6 today!) Important Notice!  Please 

Note: Publication Deadline: 
Changes for the March 26th 

Bulletin by March 14th and the 
deadline for the Queenôs Messenger 
for April is March 7th. 

Stations of the Cross 
Stations of the Cross 
will be on Fridayôs 
through Lent at 7:00pm.  
Why not spend some 
time meditating through 
the Stations of the 

               Cross.   
 

ñEverything is a reminder of the Cross.  We 
ourselves are made in the shape of a cross.ò 
~ St. John Vienney 

Christmas card need...... 
A small Catholic school in Knoxville, Tennessee 
has requested old Christmas cards for use in craft-
work.  If you can help please put in a marked box in 
the school side of the vestibule in the back of 
church.  Thanks 



March 5 2017 

 
From the Pastorôs Desk 

Queen of Peace Lenten retreat date 
Ya'll are welcome!  Come and see! 
New and Old parishioners:  This is 
something to seriously consider doing 
during Lent......... 

Queen of Peace Parish is presenting a morning 
"Retreat with Jesus" on Saturday March 11th 
from 8:45 am-11:30 am.  We will be presenting 
a two-part program featuring Dr. Brant Pitre's 
production of the Biblical Roots of the Mass and 
the Jewish/Biblical Roots to the Eucharist "the 
"Bread of Life".  The event will provide a 
continental breakfast beginning at 8:00 am and 
study materials free to all participants.   
This program will be a great opportunity to 
develop a greater personal understanding of the 
Catholic Mass and enhance one's ability to 
answer questions of why Catholics do what they 
do when they gather together at Mass.  Anyone 
interested in learning more about their Catholic 
Faith is most welcome, especially those who may 
not be Catholic or have fallen away from the 
practice of their Catholic faith.  You will leave with 
a much greater understanding and appreciation 
of the Mass and of the Eucharist, our food for the 
journey in life!  Call the Church office or Deacon 
Mike for further info.  

The Bible study topic for this week 
is The Case for Christ - a historical  
study of the existence of Jesus.  
Bible study is held on Tuesday 
evenings 7-8:30 pm or on 

Thursday mornings 9-10:30 am in St. Isidore 
Hall (the small building below the 
Church).  Food and coffee is provided Thursday 
morning.  All are welcome, especially those with 
little Bible study experience! 

 
Lenten Practices:  Giving something up for Lent is 
an expression of fasting.  We are choosing to set 
aside some good thing, something we enjoy, as a way 
of making room for something even more important.  
It is not that God fills the space that would normally be 
filled with our favorite foods.  There is, however, a 
connection between the physical and the spiritual.  
Ritual speaks to us.  It informs us.  Doing physical 
things moves our minds and hearts.  Consider how 
we pray.  There are places where prayer comes more 
easily.   This might be a quiet place in our homes, or a 
favorite location outdoors.  Praying as a community is 
usually done in church.  Many of us hold our hands in 
a certain way when we pray.  Some of us kneel.  
Prayer has a posture, and there is a difference 
between the prayer we say while walking and the 
prayer we pray while sitting still.  It is like speaking 
with our hands.  We speak with our bodies, and this 
speaking is to ourselves as well as others.  Fasting is 
this kind of prayer, a prayer that we speak with our 
bodies to awaken our soul. 
Readings for next week:  Genesis 12:1-4;  
2 Timothy 1:8-10; Matthew 17:1-9 
 
Reflection: Peter, James and John knew what to 
expect when they climbed a mountain.  Jesus often 
went to an out of the way place to pray.  Sometimes 
he took his closest disciples with him.  They expected 
prayer.  The prayer they experienced was far beyond 
anything they could have expected.  Our prayer is 
similar.  It transforms us in ways that we do not 
expect.  Prayer may bring refreshment or new insights 
into our relationship with God.  Occasionally we 
experience a prayer that is so powerfully intimate that 
we know, without even the possibility of a doubt, that 
God has touched us.  We experience a moment that 
will become an anchor of hope for years to come, a 
beacon of promise for our future life with God.  The 
transfiguration is such a moment in the life of the 
Church.  It is a moment of touch between God and 
His creation.  It is the promise of the lasting embrace 
to come. 
   1.  Describe a time when you knew Godôs love 
through another person. 
   2.  Expect God to surprise you as you enter into 
prayer today. 
Prayer:  Father, every moment of prayer is a 
blessing.  Sometimes you touch us in little ways.  
Other times you leave us joyfully gasping for air.  Be 
with us, Lord.  Lead us and guide us.  We look to you 
as the fulfillment of all our prayers. 

Badin High School Annual Fish Fry 
Come enjoy the Badin High School 
Fish Fry on Friday, March 10, 2017 
starting at 4:30pm until 8:00pm.  
The menu includes: Fish, Mac N 

Cheese, Fries, Cole Slaw, & Green Beans 
Cost for meals is for 1 piece fish $8 each;  
for 2 piece meals $10 each, for Kids meal (Pizza & 
Fries) $5 each; Soda/water $1; Beer $2 (Must be 21 
to purchase/consume) 
Curbside service ï call in order (513) 341-8008.  To 
be held at Badin High School:  571 New London 
Road.  Benefits:  Badin Catham Club Athletic 
Boosters. 
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Ministry Scheduled for March 11 & 12 
Altar Servers Weekday 8:00am 
March 6 C. Spencer, B. Imhoff, N. Warner, K. Lamberti 
March 9 J. Wilmer, B. Bryan, S. Yerkes, C. Enginger 
March 10 M. Collins, M. Kramer, A. Graf, L. Lagedrost 
March 13 K. Falk, B. Imhoff, A. Claire, S. Collins 
March 16 Communion Service 
March 17 Lx. Krause, J. Claire, T. Abner, J. Spencer 
March 20 I. Helton, A. Ramsey, M. Peter, A. Danner 
March 23 C. Conner, C. Cook, Z. Kramer, R. Lagedrost 
March 24 C. Wilmer, B. Kaake, O. Falk, E. Ballinger 
March 27 C. Spencer, J. Claire, N. Warner, K. Lamberti 
March 30 J. Graf, S. Yerkes, B. Cook, C. Boyle 
March 31 J. Wilmer, L. Conner, B. Bryan, C. Enginger 
 
Servers for March 11 & 12 
3:30pm C. Wilmer, J. Wilmer, C. Boyle, E. Ballinger 
8:00am T. Dsuban, V, R. Dsuban, C. Enginger, T. Holley 
11:00am J. Gerdes, C. Gerdes, N. Warner, X. Mastin  
 
Mass Coordinators:  March 11 & 12 Lectors: 
3:30pm S. Wilmer  3:30pm C. Maraschiello 
8:00am B. Gfroerer  8:00am C. Holmes 
11:00am J. Coakley  11:00am A. Boehm 
 
Extraordinary Ministers  March 11 & 12 
3:30pm      P. Arno, Deacon Jeff, L. Greiner,  
       K. Melchion, W.Sander, J. Sander, S. Wilmer 
8:00am      T. Baker, B. Gfroerer, Ca. Combs,  
      Co. Combs, G. Glasshagel, C. Hunt,  
      Deacon Mike 
11:00am    B. Dirheimer, K. Hanson, L. Herold,  
      T. McKenna, S. Castator, G. Castator,  
      R. Warner 

Archdiocesan Lay Ministry Formation: Grow in 
wisdom, knowledge and skills through spiritual 
formation and courses in theology and pastoral 
studies. The Athenaeum of Ohio Lay Pastoral Ministry 
Program is sponsored by the Archdiocese and equips 
men and women to serve families, communities and 
workplaces more effectively. Our graduates work as 
catechists, advocates for life, permanent deacons, 
staff members in parishes and non-profit agencies 
and volunteers in a variety of settings. We offer both 
Graduate and Non-degreed options with classes 
beginning in August 2017 at the main campus in Mt. 
Washington and at Good Shepherd in 
Montgomery.  Isnôt it time you discover how lay 
formation can transform your faith life? Call 513-231-
1200 for information or to set up an interview.   

Queen of Peace Drive Thru Fish 
Fries: 
March 10th PREP 4:00 - 7:00pm 
March 24th Eighth Grade 4:00 - 
   7:00pm 
March 31st Divine Mercy 4:00 -  

   7:00pm 
 April 7th Cub Scouts 4:00 - 7:00pm  
For more Fish Fries check the Journal 
News or the Catholic Telegraph 

 

Save the Date! Queen of 
Peace Annual Summer 
Festival-June 2, 3, & 4, 
2017.  Consider lending a 
hand and enjoy a weekend 

of festivities.  

 
Badin High School 8th 

Annual 
Mattress Sale 
Fundraiser!! 

Have you been thinking 
about buying a new 
mattress? Now's the time 

to check out this fundraiser! On Sunday, March 
12, the Badin High School DECA program will be 
sponsoring their eighth annual mattress 
fundraiser. Brand new, name brand, top quality 
mattress sets with full manufacturer warranties. 
All sizes, price ranges, adjustable bases, delivery 
and free layaway will be available. Floor models 
will be on display at Badin High School, 571 New 
London Road, from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Sunday. 
Please help support this fundraiser by telling your 
family and friends! For additional information, feel 
free to contact dharbin65@yahoo.com.  
Proceeds from every sale benefit the Badin 
DECA Program 

Notre Dame Alumnae Association Scholarships 
The Notre Dame Alumnae Association is pleased to 
announce they will be awarding 8 one-time $500 
Scholarships for the upcoming 2017-2018 school 
year.  This scholarship is open to any 8th grade 
girls residing in Butler County who will attend Badin 
High School next school year.  Applications were 
mailed to all girls who are currently enrolled in a 
Butler County parish school. If you did not receive 
an application or have questions, please contact 
Lillian J. Pater at 513-860-9676 or at 
lpater@fuse.net (please put Notre Dame 
Scholarship in the subject line).   
All applications must be postmarked by March 
31, 2017 to be eligible for the scholarship.   

mailto:dharbin65@yahoo.com
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Boys 6
th

-8th Grade Basketball Tournament: 
Boyôs 6th - 8th grade tournament took place this 
weekend in the GCCYS league. Queen of Peace 
had three teams participate. 6th grade (Nadler), 
7th grade (Timmer), and 8th grade 
(Enginger).  All three teams represented QP well. 
6th grade boys came in fourth place overall and 
8th grade boys came in 3rd place, winning the 
consolation game and bringing another trophy to 
QP. Special recognition to the 8th grade boys 
who played their final game Sunday for their 
grade school, many of them have played together 
since second grade. They had an impressive 10-
0 season record and went 2-1 in the tournament. 
They showed excellent sportsmanship throughout 
the tournament and QP is proud of them. 
Congratulations to all teams that participated and 
special thanks to all the coaches who volunteer 
their time!  Submitted by: Chris Enginger  

RICE BOWL PROJECT: 
This year Queen of Peace 
School and PREP are  
participating in CRS Rice Bowl 
Catholic Relief Services' Lenten 
faith-in-action program.  It offers 

daily Opportunities for your family to engage in 
the spiritual pillars of Lent: prayer, fasting and 
almsgiving.  And it's an opportunity for our school 
to come together as a community and reflect on 
what it means to live out the Gospel call to go to 
the margins and encounter those most in need. 
Be sure to visit crsricebowl.org/families to watch 
videos of the people and communities our Lenten 
gifts are changing through CRS Rice Bowl.  You 
can also download the free CRS Rice Bowl 
Lenten app to get daily reflections on your phone.  

http://crsricebowl.org/families

